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Getting it right
by working together
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Dear Parent,
                      Spring is starting! We are now thinking about our school grounds and would like to have grounds morning on Saturday 23rd March 9.30am – 12.30pm and you are all invited to attend as many hands make light work. There are jobs for all physicality! 
The jobs we have planned are; 

· General tidying 

· Weeding

· Moving some tyres to help construct our go kart course

· Digging a seating into our roundhouse

· Building a sandpit for YR

· Organising our greenhouse

· Plus anything else Mrs Roberts thinks off!

Anytime you are able to provide will be much appreciated and we will supply the cake and the tea or coffee.

If you are able to help please let either the office or us to let us know.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

H Roberts and D Hunwick
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